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 mark scantlebury SUPC2014/7596/P 30/01/2015  15:04:07 I don’t object to the development in itself. Regarding noise and light pollution it will be quieter having 

residents there than businesses. 

However, the plans have not been thought out properly and if left as is will have a negative effect on 

established residents lives in the residential enclave at the rear of the premises. 

Our home is on the ground and basement of the chesterfields. We ask the windows on the ground and 

first floor remain opaque and sealed to a height of 1.7 metres otherwise they will look directly into ours 

(and other residents) bedrooms. Currently there is a condition placed upon the building where these 

windows at the rear are opaque and sealed and this condition needs to stay. 

The current location of the plant room is too close to the Chesterfields Building. It is a couple of metres 

from our home and others and the noise and smell will have a detrimental effect on our lives. The plant 

room and all outlets; air conditioning, boiler room, extractors etc can easily be moved at this stage and 

it is vital that they are relocated to the slope end of the car park where there are no residential 

properties or at the front of the building where there are also no residential properties.

 The bike sheds could be moved to the non-residential end of the building too. We would ask this is 

done as it’s currently on a fire escape route for the garden flats and businesses. This would also prevent 

inevitable noise that comes with using these racks 24/7.

Previous developers have applied for and got planning permission in this area and then once permission 

has been got they then continually add to the plans and alter them to their benefit and the detriment of 

residents. I would ask that a condition could be placed on the building not allowing any further 

development of the site as its been a bit relentless.

We would like it confirmed that access at the rear of the building is retained for the garden flats of the 

chesterfields as this also doubles as our fire escape. Access needs to remain for the two garages at the 

rear of bibendum The developers/ architects won’t confirm that the gate at the top of the slope that 

gives access to the car park is retained. It needs to be retained as this stops anti social behaviour in the 

car park at night (burglaries/ drink+ drugs etc) to the detriment of the residents and businesses.
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